
WHEN WHAT 

Project Summary 

Construction Alert 
Ocean View Channel 

Rehabilitation  

Anticipated Construction Duration 

June 2019 — October 2019 

Working Hours | Monday—Friday | 7 am — 4 pm  

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change 

due to weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works will complete a routine rehabilitation project within the Ocean View Flood Control 

Channel in the Cities of Fountain Valley and Huntington Beach.  All construction activity will occur    

within the channel; however, residences and businesses located within close proximity to the project 

area may experience an increase in construction related noise and dust.  

Work will consist of reestablishing the existing riprap, 

repairing concrete, restoring the channel’s slope 

and removing excess sediment. Contractors will  

also backfill washout, install new asphalt pavement, 

install cable railing and replace wire fencing and 

fence posts.  

CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

Facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

Twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

To receive email updates from OC Public Works, email us at projectinfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

WHERE 

Bruce Poma  | Mike Alfaro 

714.488.1672 | 714.488.0804 

www.ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 


